
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF DUNE ACRES 

COUNCIL WORK SESSION MINUTES 

May 4, 2018 

 

 

 

The Town of Dune Acres Town Council met for a work session on Friday, May 4, 2018, 9:00 

a.m. at the Town Hall. Council President Rich Hawksworth called the meeting to order at 9:10 

a.m., with Council Members Alexander Stemer and Peter Bomberger, Clerk-Treasurer Jeannette 

Bapst, and Attorney Adam Mindel representing Dan Whitten in attendance.   

 

Also in attendance were residents John and Dona Quinn, owner of the emergency access road 

easement, and their legal counsel Aldredo Estrada.    

 

Discussion was held on the emergency access road improvements.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:50 a.m. 

 

 

          _______________________________________ 

         RICH HAWKSWORTH, Town Council President 

 

 

 

       _______________________________________ 

     PETER BOMBERGER, Town Council Member 

 

  

                 _______________________________________ 

     ALEXANDER STEMER, Town Council Member 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

JEANNETTE E. BAPST, Clerk-Treasurer 

 


